
 
 
 
 
ENJOY AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING WITH EXPERTS FROM 
THE AREA    
 
Thursday, April 7th, 6:30-8:30 pm at the  
New Fairfield Senior Center  33 Route 37           
 

  Welcome: John Hodge, First Selectman 
Maureen Salerno, Chair of New Fairfield’s           

Commission on Aging 
 

 
 

 
Reservations not required 

Refreshments will be served 
For more information, please call Kathy Hull at 203 312-5665 

 
 

 
• Glen Hill Care and Rehab 
• Ridgefield Visiting Nurse 

Association 
• Village Crest 

 Event Sponsors: 
• Bethel Health Care Center 
• Candlewood Valley Health and Rehabilitation Center 
• The Gardens Assisted Living 

      
 

• Barbara Reynolds, Elder Law 
Attorney………………………… 

 
• Cindy White, Director of 

Social Services………………… 
 
• Kathy Hull, Director of Senior 

Services………………………….
 
• Tom Assheton, Senior 

Specialty Realtor……………….

 
Forming Legal and Financial 
Strategies  
 
Accessing Benefits and Services 
 
 
Connecting to a Healthy and Active 
Lifestyle 
 
Getting the Best Value for Your 
Home in a Changing Market 


